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Napa Sanitation District 
Board Agenda Letter 

TO: Honorable Board of Directors 

FROM: Timothy Healy - General Manager 
NS-Technical Services/Engineer 

REPORT BY: Andrew Damron, Technical Services Director - 707-258-6000 

SUBJECT: Receive Presentation from Staff and Consultant on the NPDES Permit Renewal 

RECOMMENDATION 

Receive presentation by staff and Monica Oakley of MMO Consulting regarding the NPDES Permit renewal for the 
Napa Sanitation District's Soscol Water Recycling Facility. 

 

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY 

Napa Sanitation District operates its facilities under a NPDES permit issued by the California Regional Water 
Quality Control Board, San Francisco Bay Region.  The five year permit is set to expire on August 31, 2021.  Monica 
Oakley will make a presentation to the Board on the existing NPDES permit and the application process for the next 
permit. 

 

FISCAL & STRATEGIC PLAN IMPACT 

 
 

Is there a Fiscal Impact? No 

ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT 

None. 

 

BACKGROUND AND DISCUSSION 



None. 
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